
Maxwell Baptist Church of Maxwell, CA 

Dear Tom: 

I want to say how much we appreciated your sharing the Scriptures by way of memory.

It was amazing to see how rapidly a whole book or passage of Scripture can be

presented orally. Comments from my wife and others in the church are all full of praise.

Each one enjoyed this unusual type of ministry. As you go about your Wordsower 

ministry of teaching, proclaiming dramatically, and evangel izing, I trust God will greatly

use you. It would be a pleasure to have you return at a future date. Blessings on you 

Tom. 

Yours in Christ, 

Pastor Malcolm White


